

From: [Moody, Dustin \(Fed\)](#)
To: [internal-pgc](#)
Cc: [Dang, Tinh H. \(Fed\)](#); [Coudron, Matthew R. \(Fed\)](#)
Subject: PQC meeting summary today
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 2:19:35 PM

Everyone,

We had a brief meeting. Here's the recap:

- We will ask teams advancing to the 3rd round to give us an idea of their proposed tweaks by August 1st. They then have til October 1st to send us their updated submission package. (If they need more time they can talk to us)
- The report is looking pretty stable. I've tried to incorporate/resolve all the comments. If you have more revisions you'd like to make, please do them within the next day or two. I'll start the process later this week of submitting it to WERB, etc. so that it can get published.
- Ray wrote a short response to Dan's recent forum post. We will study this issue in more depth still.

Thanks everyone!

Dustin